Terrific Tigers!

Congratulations on completing the first half of the
school year!

To our students, we love seeing your positivity and
school spirit - great work on being Respectful,
Responsible, and Resourceful!

To our families, we are so happy to be a part of such
an engaged and enthusiastic community - thank
you for your support!

To our teachers & staff, all we can say is "Wow" -
day in and day out, you go above and beyond to
make Spring Trail Elementary a great place to learn
and grow!

Enjoy Winter Break, and we'll see you again in
January!

Coloring Break

Share your completed masterpiece with us on the Spring Trail PTO Facebook page!

Website Facebook Remind

https://springtrailpto.org/
https://www.facebook.com/SpringTrailTigers
https://www.remind.com/join/tigerspto
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Developing closer connections between school and home
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I Photo Opportunity!

| Some special guests will be at our

| upcoming Dine Out at North Avenue Pub &

Grill.
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Come get a photo with the Spring Trail I
Tiger Mascot or the Grinch (or both) for a I
$10 donation from 5:30 - 7:00 pm on I
December 5th. I

I

I

ol

Pictures will be sent via email after the

: Dine Outs

s We've raised total of $494.61 so far this
Eyeqr from dine outs after earning $65 in
ENovember fromm the Texas Roadhouse
= event!

Charleston Wrap
Once again, our Spring Trail Community has
outdone itself by raising $1,820.40 from the
Charleston Wrap fundraiser!

Save the Date!

i 1

: 1
I

: Mon. Dec. 5: Dine Out @ North Ave. Pub 1

I Mon. Dec. 12:. PTO Meeting - 6:30 pm :

: Fri. Dec. 23: No School - Winter Break :
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((r@ (return January 9, 2023)

Wear orange, black, or your favorite |
Spring Trail Spirit Wear on Fridays! :

Volunteer

Spirit Wear

Calendar
https://springtrailpto.org/calendar/
https://tinyurl.com/[ST-Spirit-Wear
https://tinyurl.com/[ST-PTO-Volunteer



